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March-April 2018
Psalm 92:1 “It is a good thing to give thanks unto the LORD,

and to sing praises unto thy name, O most High”
Update:
	 God has been so good to our family over the past few months, and we are very 
thankful for all He has done.  We traveled for many more miles, and presented our ministry 
in many different churches.  We are excited to report that we are now at 94% of our needed 
support to reach Japan.  We thank the Lord for His many blessings to our family.
	 March was a packed month for us.  We were in conferences and other meetings 
between California, North Carolina, and Massachusetts.  We were blessed with an opportu-
nity to present at the church that my wife’s grandmother attends.  Beka’s grandparents were 
missionaries in Brazil for many years and her grandmother was excited to see the ministry 
that her granddaughter is a part of.  Also, in March, I had the great opportunity to receive 
my ordination from my sending church.  It was a time that I will never forget, and I am 
truly thankful to God for allowing me this privilege.  
	 April was just as packed as March.  God allowed us to share our ministry in Texas, 
South Carolina, Maryland, and Virginia. God answered many prayers for my family and me 
during this time, and we praise the Lord for it.  I, also, had the opportunity to lead a man to 
the Lord at a hotel.  He recently had a family pass away the night before and was about to 
jump in his car to go to her funeral.  Before he left I was able to share the gospel with him 
and answer some questions he had about eternity.  Praise the Lord he accepted Christ as his 
Savior. 
Prayer Request: 
	 My wife and I were able to finish our visa applications and they are now in Japan 
being processed.  If you would please pray with us that the process would go smoothly and 
quickly.  We have many other things that we are preparing before leaving for Japan.  We 
will officially purchase tickets and set a date as soon as our applications come back from 
Japan.  We have begun praying for God to provide our future home in Japan and the many 
other things that come along with moving to another country.  Thank you very much for 
your prayers for us.  We are looking forward to seeing the Lord bring in our last 6% of our 
needed support and getting to Japan really soon.
Striving together,
James, Rebekah, and Joshua Scott
Missionaries to Japan


